
 

 
 

To purchase tickets for our Student and Staff Alumni Celebration or SJAM 
clothing  please go to the School Website http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/sjam/ and 
once there, use the drop down menu under Quick Links to go to SCHOOL 
CASH ONLINE.  
 
Once in to that site, you will need to create an account.  Click on Register.  
You will need to add your name (step 1), address/contact information (step 
2), and create a password (step 3).  You will then get a confirmation email 
(check your junk mail if you don’t receive it).  Click on the link to confirm your 
email.   
 
When you are signed in to School Cash Online, select Hamilton Wentworth 
District School Board and then you can then search for our events – SJAM 
closing celebrations.  You do NOT need to “Add a student” to purchase 
tickets for our events.  If you already have a School Cash Online account you 
do not need to create a new account.  
 
Once you are logged into the site you can purchase tickets for our 
Student/Staff Alumni event on June 8th (this is a licenced event restricted to 
those over the age of 21 years) and purchase SJAM apparel.  
 
Student and Staff Alumni Celebration (entrance restricted to those over 

the age of 21)  

June 8, 2019 

Location:  Sir John A Macdonald SS, gymnasium 

8pm – 11pm 

$20 per ticket includes light refreshments, music provided by Premier DJ 

Services, cash bar  

 

 

 

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/sjam/


SJAM Closing Celebration Apparel 

t-shirt ($15), long sleeve shirt ($20), and hoodie ($30)  Unisex sizes S to XXL  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Please provide the payment confirmation email (generated after purchase) to 
pick up your prepaid package at the registration desk on June 8th. 
 
Once you receive your confirmation for registration payment, please complete 
the online survey to provide your information for registration:  
https://forms.gle/rw1ucGjkTgVo1Gi58   This will allow us to prepare your 
registration package. We will request the following information - name, role 
and years at SJAM (ie James Smith, Student, 1984-89) or (Janet Smith, 
Guest) or (George Brown, Staff 1992-2000). 
 

There will be a limited number of tickets available for sale in the main office at 
SJAM during regular school hours (8am – 3:30pm).  SJAM clothing can also 
be ordered at the school. Cash sales only.  
 
Thank you. Any questions can be emailed to sirjohnamacdonald@hwdsb.on.ca   
We look forward to seeing everyone on June 8 at 8pm.   
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